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On 8 June, 2017 International Investors Association of Georgia, visited the representative of “
Baykanlar ” company, from Turkey Republic. The Guest was welcomed by the Secretary
General of International Investors Association, Mr. Osman Chalishkan. The company
representative was interested in Investment circumstances and legal issues concerning with
investment in Georgia especially in Ajara region in Textile sphere. The textile factory will be
existed in Ajara Region in the nearest future. The factory will have employed 500 local people.
Turkish investor is occupied by the organizational and territorial issues at the time.




